
These sessions are aimed at professionals working within 

the safeguarding arena who will not be  

completing the Graded Care Profile themselves but will be 

working within the Child Protection system where it is in 

use. 

In addition to information around the Graded Care  

Profile these sessions will also provide awareness raising 

around Neglect and developments within  

Norfolk.  

To reserve your place please email Cassie Wildey at 
nscbtraining@norfolk.gov.uk specifying which date you wish to 

attend. 

Neglect Awareness Plus 
Information Sessions 

 
25th February 2015 10am-12pm   
Green Britain Centre, Swaffham 

 
3rd March 2015  5pm to 7pm 

Lakeside 400, Norwich 
 

26th March 10am-12pm 
Great Yarmouth Racecourse 


